FRANKLIN COLE MCIVER SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION
TEEN WILDERNESS EXPEDITION 2023

Yearly, the Friends of Wilson Pond Area, Inc. provide two Franklin Cole McIver Scholarships which provide for two teens to attend the Teen Wilderness Expedition in July. In 2023 the dates are July 18-20. TWE 2023 will be held at the AMC Gorman-Chairback Lodge.

Please complete the application below and return it to Kay Johnson, PO Box 424, Greenville, ME 04441 by May 15, 2023. You will be notified by June 15, 2023, if you have been awarded a scholarship and will receive TWE Registration Paperwork.  All applicants will be notified about the status of their application. 
If you have questions, please contact me by phone or email.
 
NAME__________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS________________________________________________________________________
		Mailing address			Town		         State		Zip Code
EMAIL__________________________________________________________________________

PHONE NUMBER__________________________________________________________________


AGE________________________BIRTHDATE__________________

Why I want to attend the TEEN WILDERNESS EXPEDITION statement. Please write this statement on the back side of this application.

I will include with this application:
1. Two photographs of myself.
2. A statement about why I want to attend TWE, what I want to do or learn at TWE.
3. Provide a paragraph or two AFTER TWE about the experience, please include photos, by July 25.


Agreement and Information Release Form

I,___________________________, and my parent(s) _________________________________ agree that the photographs, statement and paragraphs may be published in the Friends of Wilson Pond Area, Inc. and the Piscataquis County Soil and Water Conservation District Newsletters, the Piscataquis Observer and the Bangor Daily News.

Signature of Teen________________________________________________________

Signature of Parent(s) or Guardian___________________________________________

Thank you for your interest in receiving the Franklin Cole McIver Scholarship and good luck! 

Kay Johnson, President
Friends of Wilson Pond Area, Inc.
207-749-3598
kayyorkjohnson@gmail.com
www.fowpa.org
